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opening attachments or clicking links, especially from unknown senders.
Mr. Braddock,
Thank you so very much for your email. I have shared the information with the United Way
Association of SC, who administers the AmeriCorps program for the state and they will begin
working on the required information immediately. Thank you for being so timely in sharing
the information. Please do not hesitate to reach out to me as deadlines approach and at any
other point should you need anything at all. 

Wanda Crotwell
The Southern Group
T: 803.733.2255
C: 803.271.9209

From: Braddock, Kenneth <BraddockK@tag.scmd.state.sc.us>
Sent: Wednesday, June 29, 2022 10:32:17 AM
To: Wanda Crotwell <crotwell@thesoutherngroup.com>
Cc: Hamby, Phil <HambyP@tag.scmd.state.sc.us>; Smith, Cynthia <SmithC@tag.scmd.state.sc.us>
Subject: State FY 2022-2023 Budget - Pass Thru Funds
 
Ms. Crotwell: 

The SC Legislature has finalized the State's 2022-2023 General Appropriations Bill.  It
includes Pass Thru funding designated for AmeriCorps - State Match in the amount of
$338,000 as a part of the budget for the Office of the Adjutant General. 

Those funds were listed under Proviso 118 (Statewide Revenue) which is provided by
the State based on availability of State-level funds and in accordance with the priority
listing provided by the Legislature.  Normally the State will not know if funding is
available to fund those budget lines and, if available, will not disperse those funds to
the Agency for distribution until early-mid Fall. 

In accordance with Proviso 117.21. (Organizations Receiving State Appropriations
Report), NLT 01 November, organizations receiving state appropriated funds are
required to provide to the State Agency providing those funds certain information and
documentation prior to receiving those funds.  In addition, the organization is required
to submit Quarterly Reports on the status of the disbursement of those funds, and a
final set of reports prior to the end of the Fiscal Year (prior to 30 Jun 2022).  The
Agency is required to provide this information to the Chairmen of the House Ways
and Means and Senate Finance Committees and to the Office of the State Auditor. 

I have attached a document outlining the required documentation to satisfy the
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requirements for the Proviso, a copy of the initial required spreadsheet, as well as a
copy of Proviso 117.21. 

I would recommend you begin gathering the required documentation so that, once the
Comptroller General's Office determines the availability of funds, the Agency would
be able to process your request more quickly. 

Please email me to verify that you received this email. 

Ken Braddock 
Chief of Staff for State Operations 
South Carolina Military Department 
Office of the Adjutant General 
1 National Guard Road 
Columbia, SC  29201-4752 

(O) (803) 299-4445
(C) (803) 908-3684
braddockk@tag.scmd.state.sc.us

 

mailto:braddockk@tag.scmd.state.sc.us
https://linkprotect.cudasvc.com/url?a=https%3a%2f%2fcareers.sc.gov%2f&c=E,1,kqcSSq4RrRkPzZKys0Z4C3jr5XJseriYozyflcETP5YuJDSUtpRu-0GTcjhFZyn1fGaD_9eZ9d_3pwxz_UQWEnU1hDHX6sCzcfLcvOcsrA,,&typo=1

